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	To Residents of 310/320 Crichton St. 
  
Your Board has been investigating installation of electric vehicle charging stations in our garage. The project appears quite complicated, both physically and financially. 
  
Before going further, we need to know whether there is enough interest  to justify spending more time studying this and to offer an information meeting. 
  
· The building has sufficient electrical capacity to permit the installation of 24 charging stations---ie one for every two units. 
  
· However, should the Condo Association proceed with the project, unit owners who wish to install a charging station for their parking space would be responsible for the cost of installing it. This is estimated at $5,000 per station and adds market value to your property.
  
· If enough owners agree to install a station now, the Condo would be eligible for a government subsidy that is large enough to cover installation of the backbone wiring for the system. We estimate this cost at $20,000. 
  
The purpose of this note is to gauge the level of interest among unit owners. We’d like to know if enough of you are currently ready to purchase a charging station to qualify the Condo Association for the subsidy. If so, your Board would hold an information meeting to discuss next steps. 
  
Please send us an email to PlaceduVillageSquare@gmail.com telling us "YES" you may want to install a charging station at your parking space or "NO" you are not interested. 
  
You may also reply with a note put in the mailbox in either basement elevator lobby. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Your Condo Board of Directors









